End of year

This last week the 6th form had their last day in school before
their exams. They made their grand entrance and entertained
the rest of secondary on their patio. After that we invited them
and their parents to breakfast. There they have time to speak
and the teachers to speak to them. The parents also spoke,
some with funny stories and others to say Thanks. The 6th
formers then went to the infants where the children sang to
them and then to primary where they were each given a bible
verse from the 5th graders. They finished the morning in
floods of tears, the parents too. It's good to know they don't
want to leave school.They had a service in the cathedral the |
day before where Ronnie spoke to them about Rehoboam and |
listening to God rather than to their friends. They have all
started their final exams now.
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The year 11's have started their IGCSE'’s and are about half way through by
now. The rest of school is heading towards the end of the school year too.
We only have just over two and a half weeks left before they too start exams.
Mags' classes have now been cut down as many of her pupils are on exams.
Gwen is still busy with her infant class and with her 5th grade group. The
little ones finish classes on November 14th and then they just have

practices for their nativity play. The primary start their exams on that day too.
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It's amazing how quickly we are racing to the end of
the school year. On the 2nd Nov we are having a
Closing exhibition for the Arts including painting,
dancing, music, handicrafts, computing and Guarani.
Gwen'’s Infants have their show on Nov 23rd . On the
30th the Primary have their service in the morning and
the 9th Grade in the evening. \

Pastor Agustin has made an
amazing recovery from his heart
attack
ot  As always many thanks for all your
S support,
God Bless,
Love Gwen and Mags xxx




